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Partner Julie Gottshall Quoted in Crain's Chicago Business 
Article on Laws Involved in Interviewing Job Candidates
March 10, 2014

Julie Gottshall, Chicago head of the Employment Law and Litigation practice, was quoted in an article 
addressing several potentially volatile topics for employers in the job interview process. Among the 
subjects covered was an employer's access to a prospective employee's Facebook and Twitter 
pages. Julie commented that although an employer may legally view whatever is public on the job 
candidate's social media page, “it might not be acceptable to use [that information].” (“Avoid the 
Latest Legal Landmines,” March 10, 2014)

CONTACTS

For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

Julie L. Gottshall
+1.312.902.5645
julie.gottshall@katten.com

Attorney advertising. Published as a source of information only. The material contained herein is not to be construed as legal advice or opinion.

©2025 Katten Muchin Rosenman LLP.

All rights reserved. Katten refers to Katten Muchin Rosenman LLP and the affiliated partnership as explained at katten.com/disclaimer.

FIRM NEWS

https://katten.com/
http://www.chicagobusiness.com/article/20140308/ISSUE02/303089987/avoid-the-latest-legal-landmines
http://www.chicagobusiness.com/article/20140308/ISSUE02/303089987/avoid-the-latest-legal-landmines
https://katten.com/Julie-Gottshall
mailto:julie.gottshall@katten.com
https://kattenlaw.com/disclaimer

